
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €385.11 and Envelopes 

€452.80. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

20th January                          

2019 

Saturday, January 19th  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                      

Anniversary Mass for Tom & Mary Power                                         

also Bobby & Ann                                            

Sunday, January 20th  Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                             

Anniversary Mass for Phil Murphy                             

Pray for Paddy Gooney                                                                                                             

Saturday,  January 26th  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                                            

1st Anniversary Mass for Paddy McNulty                                         

Sunday,  January 27th  Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            

Anniversary Mass for Martin Flavin                                                                  

Pray for Paddy Halley 

A Pubic Meeting in the Dunhill Community Hall on January 21st at 8.00 p.m. 

Everyone interested is invited to a meeting on Monday night in the local hall to discuss 

plans for enhancing the ‘Village of Dunhill and it’s environs’ during 2019 and beyond. 

An outline of a draft plan will be discussed, a committee will be elected and various op-

tions talked about. Your input is very much welcomed. Share this message please, ask 

a neighbour and bring a friend. 

The 2019 series of the Dunhill History Lectures continues this Thursday 24th January, 

in the Dunhill Multi Education Centre at 8.00 p.m. The speaker will be Pat McCarthy and 

his title is: ‘1918 the year England lost Ireland’ The series will continue every Thursday 

evening until 14th March.  Each lecture lasts about an hour and is followed with chat and 

light  refreshments.  

Serving God It is for God we serve the poor and not for thanks!                                                                                                          

Irish Heart Foundation Heart Failure Support & Information Group 

The Park Hotel, Dungarvan 31st January 7.30 p.m.- 9.00 p.m.                                                           

Contact:  Lucinda McNerney 087-7781561. 

You will find an extra yellow envelope in your box at home for next week entitled 

‘Parish Development Fund’. It is necessary to have two extra collections again this 

year, in January and June for the general upkeep and maintenance of both our Church 

buildings.  13th Anne Valley 5 Mile Challenge In aid of the Jack and Jill Children’s Foundation is 

taking place on Saturday 9th February at 12 noon in Dunhill Village, This is a nice chal-

lenging and scenic course which takes in the splendour of the Anne River, Annestown, 

Dunhill Castle and Dunhill Village. And when you return to the finish line, a spread that 

will make your make mouth water. Also each year we have a walking event, so you 

really have no excuse not to turn up and take part. Registration can be done on the day in 

Harney’s bar from 9.00 a.m. or online at www.annevalleyrunning.webs.com 

Catholic Schools Week 2019 runs from 27th January to 3rd February on the 
theme ‘Catholic Schools: Celebrating the Work of Our Local Catholic Schools’. 
During Catholic Schools Week we invite each of our Catholic school families to 
participate in a week of celebration and reflection.  The Catholic Schools Week 
Steering Committee has made a series of resources available, each with its own 
unique daily theme. 

We welcome at Mass in Fenor next Saturday, the boys and girls from Dunhill and 

Fenor schools who are preparing for their Confirmation this April The parish program 

‘Confirming Our Children’  will be involved in the liturgy at Mass. Please remember 

these children and their families at this time.  

 Dunhill National School is taking enrolments for September 2019. Applications should 

be in by the 15th of February. For application forms and more information contact the 

school on 051-396383.  

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie
http://www.annevalleyrunning.webs.com

